February 9, 2021

VIA E-MAIL ONLY (rex.hardin@copbfl.com)
Mayor Rex Hardin

City of Pompano Beach

100 West Atlantic Blvd.

Pompano Beach, FL 33060

RE: Resignation of John (“Jack”) Holland from Hillsboro Inlet District Board of Commissioners
Dear Mayor Hardin:

| am moving away from Pompano Beach and will no longer be able to be the City’s representative on the
Hillsboro Inlet District.

| was appointed to this position by Pompano Beach Mayor E. Pat Larkin on May 6, 1986.

I have enjoyed serving on the District as a Commissioner from 1986 to 2002, and as Chairman for the last
19 years.

1 would like to thank my fellow commissioners and the dredge crew for their excellent support at making
our operation successful throughout the years.

Also special thanks to our legal team of David Tolces and Kimberly Longo for keeping our operation
running smoothly and to Robert Andrews and Donovan Bennett for keeping our financials in order.

Sincerely,

et

) Holland

cc: Member of the Hillsboro Inlet District Board of Commissioners
David N. Tolces, District General Counsel
Kimberly Logo, District Secretary
Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk




